
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Christmas time always seems to evoke memories of

special foods- cookies, breakfasts, candies, breads,

etc. I would like to ask that you send in a special

recipe your family enjoys over the holidays. If it is

easier you can email me a copy

(melissa.robins@wrpsll.ca). Students can also bring

in a book or a sheet with the page marked and I can

photocopy it and return it to your child.

Students are going to be typing and printing their

recipes, as well as doing art work to create an "Ecole

Queen Elizabeth Grade 3 /4 Holiday Cook Book".

Please send the recipe in by December 1, 2018.

Thank you,

Mrs. Robins


